
Walsh, Julie E - OCI 

From: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI

Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 5:32 PM

To: Walsh, Julie E - OCI

Subject: Fw: Letter to feds re: termination of Consumer Assistance Program
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Pls make the chng...thx 
 

From: Schutt, Eric - GOV  
To: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI  
Cc: Schwartzer, Dan - OCI  
Sent: Wed Feb 09 17:09:46 2011 
Subject: RE: Letter to feds re: termination of Consumer Assistance Program  
 
Great. Just make one change and put in the previous commissioner rather than a previous commissioner… 
  
ES 
  
Eric A. Schutt 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Office of the Governor 
Main: (608) 266-1212 
E-mail: Eric.Schutt@wisconsin.gov 

From: Stegall, Jennifer L - OCI  
Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 1:32 PM 
To: Schutt, Eric - GOV 
Cc: Schwartzer, Dan - OCI 
Subject: Letter to feds re: termination of Consumer Assistance Program 
Importance: High 
  
Hi Eric, 
  
Attached is a draft letter the Commissioner would like to send HHS, terminating the CAP. 
  
Any concerns with sending? 
  
Thanks! 
  
Jennifer Stegall 
Senior Policy Advisor 
Office of the Commissioner of Insurance 
608-267-7911 
  


